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A	 potential	 quorum	 of	 the	 University	 of	 New	Mexico	 Board	 of	 Regents	may	
attend	a	Lobo	Energy,	Inc.	orientation	on	Friday,	 June	7,	2019	from	10	AM	to	
11	AM	in	Scholes	Hall,	Room	101.		
	
Please	 contact	 the	 Office	 of	 the	 Board	 of	 Regents	 at	 505-277-7639	 for	
additional	information.	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	

	


